
        
January 19, 2021 
 
Keith Famie 
Filmmaker 
Visionalist Entertainment 
28345 Beck Road 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Dear Keith, 
 
It was great to be able to see the latest preview of your film “Shoah Ambassadors,” 
including the production updates on Holocaust survivors, the Vad Vashem Museum,      
the original rap performance and El Male Rachamim – Holocaust Memorial Prayer – 
which are all very moving.  
 
As you continue your work on the film toward its completion, I wanted to let you know that 
we are working on our broadcast and engagement plans for the third and fourth quarters 
of 2021, looking for dates of significance for this important premiere.    
 
Finally, in addition to a Detroit release, I wanted to follow-up with you on any potential 
partners  you may have for creating and funding a national distribution plan to release 
“Shoah Ambassadors,” on PBS stations nationwide.     
 
Looking forward to working with you on another partnership that would allow us to 
continue our work on important topics like this one.   Let’s speak again soon, and in the 
meantime, let’s align on a plan to bring this film to public television.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fred Nahhat 
Senior VP, Production 
Detroit Public TV 


